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Network and connectivity issues related to technical changes by Spark  

18 DECEMBER 2019 – NZX acknowledges the network and connectivity issues, which have impacted 

participants’ connection to NZX markets recently.   

These issues were due to technical changes implemented by NZX's network connection provider, Spark, 

and have now been resolved. Spark apologises for the disruption to the market. 

NZX notes the support of market participants and appreciates their patience as we have worked to 

resolve these issues with our vendor.  
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For further information, please contact: 

 

Media – David Glendining 027 301 9248 

Investors – Graham Law 029 494 2223 

 

 

 

  



 

About NZX: 

For more than 150 years we have been creating opportunities for Kiwis to grow their personal wealth and 

helping businesses prosper. As New Zealand’s Exchange, we are proud of our record in supporting the 

growth and global ambitions of local companies.  

NZX operates New Zealand's equity, debt, funds, derivatives and energy markets. To support the growth 

of our markets, we provide trading, clearing, settlement, depository and data services for our customers. 

We also own Smartshares, New Zealand's only issuer of listed Exchange Traded Funds (ETFs), and 

KiwiSaver provider SuperLife. NZX Wealth Technologies is a 100%-owned subsidiary delivering rich 

online platform functionality to enable New Zealand investment advisors and providers to efficiently 

manage, trade and administer their client's assets. Learn more about us at: www.nzx.com 
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